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Tica Romey Recognized as Commission’s 2025 Employee of the Year. 

Tica was recognized as Employee of the Year for the SC Workers’ Compensation 
Commission at the Employee Recognition Ceremony held on May 19. Tica, a 
Claims Analyst in the Commission’s Claims Department, was nominated and 
selected from several outstanding nominees. The recognition is given annually by 
the Commission to an employee recognized by peers as one who exhibits exemplary 
work in the accomplishment of the Commission’s mission. 

Tica joined the Commission in 2023 from the private sector. In her role, she 
processes settlements and fee petitions and has quickly proven to be a dedicated and 
valuable member of the team. Her professionalism, attention to detail, and 
commitment to public service reflect the high standards of the Commission. 
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